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  Date: 20 October 2022 
 

Ref: Project AC103:  

Dear Resident, 
 
Wharncliffe Gardens repairs and decorations Project AC103 – Pennyford Court 
parking bay suspension.  
 
United Living wrote to you recently to advise you that work to construct the scaffold at 
Pennyford Court will begin on Monday 24 October 2022. 
 
The block will be fully scaffolded which will mean that you will be unable to use your 
allocated parking space for the duration of the works. We have identified some unused  
parking spaces on the estate for you to use for this period.  
 
Please contact your RLO Darron who will advise you of which bays are available for you to 
use. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you 
and thank you for your co-operation while the works are carried out. 

Should you have any other queries please contact us by calling 0800 358 3783 or emailing 
housing.enquiries@wesminster.gov.uk.  

Yours sincerely   
  

  
Resident Advocate 
Growth, Planning and Housing 
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